Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are sending reading bags home today with a new book for your child to read.  Children must read every day.  Once they have completed their book, they bring their reading bag back to school for their book to be changed.  
All books coming back into school will be left aside for 72 hours before being returned to the shelves for others to then take home.

Please do not send reading bags to school if the book does not need changing.

Thank you for your support.
Mrs A. Solkar
